
Bama Beach Pickleball Club 
Gulf Shores, AL 

Board of Directors of Bama Beach Pickleball Club, 

March 18th, 2025 

On behalf of our entire Search and Rescue team, we want to extend our deepest 
appreciation that you thought of our team when choosing a cause to support with 
your pickleball tournament fund raising efforts. Your support not only helps us 
continue our mission of saving lives and assisting families, on the worst day of their 
lives, but it also helps us maintain and purchase vital equipment, provide essential 
training to our team and provide education opportunities in the form of 
community events to kids and families across Baldwin County. 

Thank you for your incredible effort, generosity, and belief in our mission. We 
could not do what we do without amazing people like you! 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Laurie Strite, President of SoS-SAR 
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